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Course Selection Presentation- Olga Vancic Counsellor and Student Services Department Head 
 
https://moscrop.burnabyschools.ca/2024-2025-course-selection-information/ 
 
A second language is not a requirement to graduate. 
If a student is thinking about attending UBC-Vanciuver they need a second language to grade 
11 
SFU requires an entry level second language at grade 11 level. 
No other post secondary schools in Canada require a second language 
 
AP classes in grade 11 are equivalent to first year college/university 
The department decides if a student is accepted into AP 
 


